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INVESTOR IN PEOPLE 

 
Wednesday 13th May 2020 
 
Dear Parents 
 
I hope this message finds you well and managing to keep safe. 
 
I know many of you will have seen the announcement at the weekend, from Boris Johnson, that schools could start to 
open from early June so I wanted to write to you to give some information. 
 
At the moment the government are saying that just reception, year one and year six children should return and this 
should take place in a controlled and phased way.  Returning these three year groups should be a slow and steady 
process over several weeks so we would plan to bring the children back in stages. School should take great care to 
ensure that children are spread out in classrooms and are kept in smaller class groups.  
 
There are many aspects to think about and we are busy planning how this could work at school to ensure things go 
smoothly.  The most important consideration is the safety of pupils, staff and parents.  
 
We are keeping up to date with the daily advice from the government, unions and the local authority and taking all this 
information into our decision making. We are also aware that the situation could change due to an increase in cases of 
Covid 19 and the government could alter these plans.  If that is the case we will alter our plans accordingly.   
 
As soon as we have agreed all the detail for how this could work then I will let parents know.  
 
In the meantime stay safe. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Mrs E. J. Holliday 
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